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  KCCLA hosts ‘Performing Arts Screenings K-Classic Series’ 

-Novus Quartet Concert- 

 

 
 
 

▶Event Title: Performing Arts Screenings K-Classic series  

             ‘Novus Quartet Concert’  

▶Date: Thursday, July 18th, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

▶Location: Ari Hall at KCCLA  

           (5505 Wilshire Blvd., Los Angeles, CA 90036) 

▶Presenter: KCCLA 

▶For more info: 323-936-7141 kelly@kccla.org 
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(Los Angeles) The Korean Cultural Center Los Angeles (Director Sangwon Jung) will host the 

screening of the third installment of the performing arts screenings "K Classic Series," in collaboration 

with the Seoul Arts Center (SAC), on July 18 at 7:00 PM in Ari Hall on the 3rd floor of the Cultural 

Center. This event will feature the "Novus Quartet Concert." 

 

The Novus Quartet is a Korean chamber music group founded in 2007, consisting of violinists Kim 

Jae-young and Kim Young-wook, violist Kim Kyu-hyun, and cellist Moon Woong-wi. They have secured 

a strong fan base through their active performances in Korea and around the world. In 2014, they 

became the first Korean chamber music ensemble to win the 11th Mozart International Competition, 

earning recognition on the international stage. This concert screening’s program features performances 

of Respighi's Quartet in Dorian Mode Op.144, Dvořák's String Quartet No. 12 in F major Op. 96 

'American', and Mendelssohn's String Quartet No. 6 in F minor Op. 80. 

 

This concert is presented in ultra-high-definition 4K video, capturing the stage from various angles with 

a total of eight cameras to deliver a vibrant and dynamic performance. After editing and post-

production, it will be featured as part of the Seoul Arts Center's video project SAC on Screen and 

screened for free through the Korean Cultural Center Los Angeles. 

 

Director Jung noted that the Seoul Arts Center's excellent content has been well received by audiences 

through the "Performing Arts Content Screening" series, and they are preparing ballet and opera series 

as the next installment starting this August. 

 

Admission to this event is free, but advance reservations is required. Reservations can be 

made through the KCCLA website at www.kccla.org. For inquiries about the performance, 

please contact kelly@kccla.org or call (323) 936-7141.  


